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 ****MOOSE NEWS****  
 
GUN RAFFLE  
The gun raffle drawing will be held Friday,  
April 15th. Thank you to Douglas Feed for their 
help getting the Henry rifle. Proceeds will help 
pay for the Lodge property insurance. 

 
MONTHLY CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT  
We  will be hosting a Cribbage tournament at the 
Lodge on April 2nd. Tournament will begin at  
1 pm.  Be there at 12:30 to register. Registration 
fee is $10. Food will be available.  
 

BEEF RAFFLE  
You will find enclosed a ticket for a beef raffle.   
The drawing for the beef will be May 26

th
.   

There will be two winners which will each   
receive a half of beef.  Thanks to the Lisco family 
for donating the beef to the Moose Lodge!  Becky 
will have additional tickets at the Lodge if you 
would like to purchase more.    

 
SCHOLARSHIP NEWS  
Applications for the high school scholarship are  
due May 6th.  Stay tuned for information on the 
Continuing Ed scholarship.  If you have any  
questions contact Breck Wagstaff 351-1295.  
 

SPRING FLING  
The Lodge will host a Spring Fling on Friday, 
May 6th. Duane Siebken will be serving stuffed 
pork chops starting at 6 pm. There will be music 
by Kalyn Beasley following dinner.   
Please RSVP to Becky at the Lodge.    
  

The Queen of Hearts   
 

Come for dinner and your 
chance to win!!   

Your dues must be up  
to date to participate.   

  
POT IS $8500 

Any women interested in becoming 
a board member or officer, please 
contact Scott Boner 359-2783  
  
Your President, 

Scott Boner  


